
To:     Richard Mullen,   Safety & Compliance Consulting 
                mullenr@bellatlantic.net
From:  Linda Elliott                                                     
  

lelliott@fcc.gov 
FCC Equipment Authorization Branch

Re: FCC ID A3KM079

Applicant: Philips Electronics Industries (Taiwan) Ltd
Correspondence Reference Number: 5050
731 Confirmation Number: EA92557
Date of Original E-Mail 12/9/1998

 

The FCC ID (A3KM079) is now pending from a previous application. .  The 
problem is that we can't enter your request in the system under that FCC ID, 
until the pending application has been completed.  In the future, please try 
to submit both requests at the same time, or at a later date once the 
application has been granted.

One of these applications -eventually- will have to be deleted from the 
system [A3KM0799].
         
                                                                              
                                              
The referenced application has been received for processing by the Equipment 
Authorization Branch and has been assigned the above 731 Confirmation Number.

To ensure confidentiality, the 731 Confirmation Number along with the FCC ID 
must be entered when checking for the status of a pending application via the 
Equipment Authorization Web Page.

Information regarding your application status and/or updating your 
application can be found by accessing www.fcc.gov, E-Filing, OET Equipment 
Authorization  Electronic Filing.

Do not hit the reply button on this email.  For questions about this email, 
the sender listed above "FCC Equipment Authorization Branch" should be 
contacted.


